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The AA received 40 new/exterior change applications this past fiscal year.  35 of these 

applications were approved, completed and closed.  Five applications have been 

approved and are in process. 

 

During this past fiscal year, the AA members opened 234 compliance issues including 

weed issues, dead limbs and trees and several other compliance violations.  Of these, 

174 issues were resolved and closed.  The AA currently has 60 compliance issues in 

process. 

 

The AA members wish to express their gratitude to their administrative support team, 

who have been instrumental in helping the AA members to track and resolve both the 

applications and compliance issues. 


